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April 1, 2025         File No. 11-089 
 
Jennifer White 
Manager of Legislative Services, Clerk 
Township of Huron-Kinloss 
21 Queen Street, PO Box 130 
Ripley, ON N0G 2R0  
 

RE: HAMILTON DRAIN 2025 
 
Dear Jennifer: 
 
In accordance with Section 8(2) of the Drainage Act please be advised that the undersigned 
is the Engineer responsible for the above referenced report.   
 
Please contact me if you have any further questions on this matter. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Joel Miller, P. Eng. 
519-748-1199, ext. 228 
jmiller@ksmart.ca 
 
 
Cc: Ken MacCallum, Drainage Superintendent, Township of Huron-Kinloss 

John Kuntze, P. Eng., President, K. Smart Associates Limited 
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